New Bedford Public Schools on
a 2-hour delay for Wednesday,
December 11, 2019

All New Bedford Public Schools AND St James St. John School
will be on a 2-hour delay on Wednesday, December 11, 2019.

There will be no morning Pre-K. Afternoon Pre-K is on the
normal schedule. Afternoon Scheduled Staff Professional
Development has been canceled and Parent-Teacher Conferences
will be rescheduled. Administrative offices will open at 9:00
a.m. and all schools will be dismissed at their regular times.

 Westport Schools will have a 2-hour delay.
e Alma del Mar on 2-hour delay.
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